
Queens Paideia School  

June 28, 2010

Dear Rebecca:

As we wind down our first year at the Queens Paideia School, we want to 
express our appreciation for your input and guidance in creating engaging 
activities that truly differentiate to our students' learning styles and interests. Your 
suggestions for enrichment and remediation were ones that our teachers could 
successfully implement (and our parents could support) to guide students along 
learning paths that foster their passions and priorities.

Sincerely,
Francis Mechner
Director
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